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Me. Grote Reber 
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Hawaii 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

On behalf of my father I am acknowledging 
your letter of May 28, with your reprint, which he appreciates 
very much. There are indeed a number of interesting correlations 
to be expected between variations in the magnetic field of the 
sun and various geophysical phenomena. 

I am sending separetely a reprint of our 
paper on Magnetic Fields on the Sun. 

Very truly yours, 

HB:WB H. W. Babcock 


